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Dear Parents, 

Year Six had a very mysterious visitor on Thursday 

morning. Years Five and Six stumbled across a 

mound of ash with a part burnt diary entry hinting 

at a note of regret at the witch's actions.             

Regret?  From a witch? What could this mean?  

 

 

 

If only they could ask her… 

This was work on the text ‘Lost Happy Endings’. 

Everyone at school is enjoying our new approach to 

writing which is part of our two year focus on     

improving writing standards through the Primary 

Writing Project.  

Parent Governor Elections 

Next week I will be sharing information about the 

four candidates for the parent governor vacancy. 

You will have time to consider who you wish to vote 

for as we will hold the election on Friday 27th   

January. We will send out a voting paper to every 

home or you can drop in to the school office on 

Friday to complete a voting slip. The result will be 

posted on the front door of school next Friday 

afternoon and I will inform you via the newsletter.  

Beetle Drive 

Our Rose Queen, Erika Davenport, and her         

attendants are having a Beetle Drive on        

Wednesday 8th February at 6.00pm to raise money 

for The Christie Hospital. More details to follow 

but put the date in your diary and support Erika in 

her fundraising. 

 

 

 

Brereton Preschool Sunday Dinner 

Brereton Preschool are having a family Sunday   

dinner to raise funds for a new building on Sunday 

19th February at 12:00pm. Book your table early to 

avoid missing out!  

 

 

 

Key Dates 

Wednesday 25th January - Reception Super hero 

stay and make 

Wednesday 25th January - Indoor Athletics HCCS 

Tuesday 31st January - Reception Health     

Screening  
 

Brereton Bears is always there if you need before and 

after school care. Just call in to the school office for 

more details.  

 

 

 
 

This week I would like to celebrate the wonderful 

atmosphere that greets you at  

Brereton Primary School.  

 

I have been privileged to show quite a few visitors 

around the school this week and all of them have 

spoken about how warm and welcoming the school 

is. They have seen for themselves how excellent 

the behaviour is and how well pupils are engaged 

in their learning. 

 

We can sometimes take for granted our school 

and its pupils. It is lovely to be reminded how 

great our pupils are.  


